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Filming and Photography 
 
ECRC is keen to promote positive images of children playing cricket and is not preventing 
the use of photographic or videoing equipment. However the safeguarding of our juniors is 
paramount. 
 
On enrolment to ECRC, a parent/guardian must tick the relevant box on the junior cricket 
registration form which indicates whether or not that junior may be photographed or videoed. 
The welfare officer will relay that information to the relevant coaches. If the relevant section 
of the registration form is not filled in, ECRC will assume that the junior is not eligible to 
appear in club photography/videos. 
 
Should a photograph of a junior cricket team at ECRC get published in a local newspaper, 
best practise is for the child’s name to be omitted. 
 
Guiding Principles 
 

• Photographs and images can only be taken at matches and training when prior 
permission from a parent/guardian has been given. 

• All juniors are to be informed that a person will be taking photographs or video. 

• If the opposition team are taking photographs or video, the relevant person from their 
team will be made aware if one of our juniors has not given permission so the 
appropriate person can avoid taking photos of the particular child. 

• Junior will be informed that if they have concerns, they can report these to the coach, 
team manager or welfare officer confidentially. 

• Concerns regarding inappropriate or intrusive photography should be reported to the 
club welfare officer. 

• All juniors that are photographed or videoed representing ECRC must be in the 
appropriate branded club cricket kit. 

 


